Imperial Chemical House, Millbank, S.W.I. 4th July, 1930. Dear Lin arthur Very many thanks for your letter, dated 12th June, 1930, enclosing copy of letter of introduction to Lord Melchett, which you have given to Mr. Charles B. Kingston, H.A., B.Sc., LL.D. of the McGill University. I am glad to say that Lord Melchett hopes to see Mr. Kingston when he is in England, and has asked me to let him know when he arrives. I shall, no doubt, hear from Mr. Kingston in due course. With kind regards, and hoping all goes well with you, lones Kry Dinceres donis tangan Sir Jour Josephan General Sir Arthur W. Currie, K.C.B., G.C.M.G., McGill University, MONTREAL, Canada.